
 
 

SAINT CAJETAN SCHOOL 
www.stcajetanschool.org  
2447 W. 112th Street 
Chicago, IL  60655 
773.474.7820 
 
January 18, 2017 
 
 

School Survey 
We are up to 93 parents having completed our school survey!!  

We are moving in the right direction. I know we can hit 150 by tomorrow. 
 Just click below and let your voice be heard.  

 
http://www.advanc-ed.org/survey/public/section/response/begin?surveyConfigId=656671 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Blankets NEEDED! 
Families- one of our parishioners, who generously cares for the homeless downtown, is asking for donations of 
blankets. He said they are running low and in great need. If you have any old blankets lying around the house, 
please drop them in the office. Thank you! 
 
Catholic Schools Week  
On January 29th we will be celebrating an all-school Family Mass at 9:00 am followed by Open House and 
new student registration from 10:00- 12:00. Please come out to visit your child’s classrooms, view their hard 
work and maybe even leave a little note on their desk (they love that part)!! 
 
Chess Night  
Looking for a great way to spend time with your family. Come on out to Chess Night, this Friday from 6-8pm 
in Memorial Hall. The event is FREE and pizza will be served- desserts and appetizers are welcomed. Even if 
you have never played before, you are encouraged to come.  
 
Children’s Choir Looking for New Members 
The St. Cajetan Children’s Choir is looking for new members from grades 3-8 to finish the school year. 
Weekly rehearsals will be held in the church on Thursdays from 2:30-3:30 pm beginning January 12th. See the 
attached registration form & schedule:​ ​Registration form 
 
Coat Drive 
NJHS will continue collecting coats and blankets for those in need through January 31st.  

 
Graduation Pictures 
Are 8th graders will be taking their graduation pictures on Wednesday, January 25. Students will be 
photographed in dress clothes and cap and gown. 
 

 

http://www.stcajetanschool.org/
http://www.advanc-ed.org/survey/public/section/response/begin?surveyConfigId=656671
http://www.stcajetanschool.org//cms/lib010/IL01927868/Centricity/Domain/179/SaintCajetanChildrensChoirLetterJanuary.pdf


Little Warriors Basketball 
Little Warriors will begin on January 28th at the Agricultural High School. If you have not heard 
from your coach yet, please contact Michelle Soto at ​michelesoto1@gmail.com​. 
 
Registration for 2017/2018 
Registration forms for 2017/18 went home with students today. This form along with your $50 registration fee 
should be returned by Friday, January 27. Be sure to include any new students to St. Cajetan that you may be 
registering. ​Registration Form 
 
Spring Soccer 
Please email Ken at ​CajetanSoccerClub@gmail.com​ if you have a child interested in playing Spring soccer. 
Grades 5 - 8 boys and girls welcome. ​PLEASE RESPOND BY JANUARY 23rd. ​The cost will be around 
$50 depending on numbers. 
 
Tax Receipts 
Please contact Mrs. Jane Collins at ​jcollins@cajetan.org​ if you are in need of an Illinois Receipt for 
Qualified Education Expenses ​otherwise​ -new to Smart Tuition this year is the same report that you 
can download. Just log in to your account and click on ​Year End Tax Summary​ . Note: this report 
will be available on Smart Tuition by the end of next week. 
 
Trivia Night Donations 
Our Trivia Night Committee is in need of baskets, ribbon, donated gift cards and extra wine/ liquor you may 
not be using. Please drop them off in the school office.  
 
Trivia Night Reservations- 16 Tables reserved already!! 
Join us on Saturday, February 4th for lots of laughs, a little competition, and tons of fun! Teams of 10 compete 
in rounds of trivia questions for cash prizes! We are also adding some larger golf/vacation packages this year 
for our silent auction. For questions or donation information, please contact: Shannon Gall at ​773.456.6068​ or 
Sgall0204@gmail.com​.  This event sells out VERY quickly so reserve your table early -​Reservation Form​.  
 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  
Community News 
 
Beverly Speaker Series is hosting on evening event on the topic of “Navigating Life with Adolescents.” Please 
see the attached ​flyer​. 
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